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Bike Tail Picnic Tables.  Rotary Members and Volunteers 

Welcome:  President Jacki Shambaugh opened todays meeting with a num-

ber of reminders and updates.  We are excited to announce the NEW flag pole 

that is now firmly planted in the ground at Danvers High School Football Stadium.. 

Jackie thanked all who attended the ceremony and for everyone in the club for 

helping support this great project.  Also—a BIG thanks to those who helped put 

together the handicap accessible picnic tables on the bike path.  Both projects are 

maintenance FREE and will be a part of our community for many years to come.   

Invocation:  Suzanne Contreas 

Guest:  Jacob Little from Citizens Bank 

Attendance:  Dan D, Christina, Shelley S, Sarah D, Ralph A, John S, Tom S, 

Brad H, Barry K, Beck K, Jacki S, Suzanne C, Annelie S, Gary N, Teddy S 

Lunch:  coffee, water, spring salad, Lemon/pepper chicken, Chinese pork 

strips, mixed vegetables,  and make your own sundae with many fixings. 

Guest Speaker:  No Speaker Today 
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Announcements 
Becky Kilborn updated us on the 3 projects that Danvers Rotary is working on.  

Flag Pole at Danvers HS,  Picnic Tables at Bike Trail and the Pavilion which is to 

be built at Endicott Park.  Becky discussed the location and the process in building 

the structures.  The committee has officially picked a  contractor to build the Pavil-

ion. 

Updates 

Brian Ahern is making his way to the Philippines on a Rota-

plast mission.  We are excited to have Brian represent our 

club and to make a difference for a number of children inflict-

ed with this terrible burden.  Great Job Brian! 

Rotaplast International, Inc. is committed to helping children 

and families worldwide by eliminating the burden of cleft lip 

and/or palate, burn scarring, and other deformities. Working 

with local professionals, Rotarians, and other organizations, 

Rotaplast sends multidisciplinary medical teams to provide 

free reconstructive surgery, ancillary treatment, and training 

for the comprehensive care of these children. Rotaplast sup-

ports education and research towards prevention of cleft lip 

and/or palate. Our aim is to help local professionals build sus-

tainable models for the care of these children, improving their 

lives and those of their families. 
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            Flag Pole sponsored by Danvers Rotary Club at DHS Football Field 

Photo Caption 

 

 

 

 

 



Contact Us 

Rotary Club of Danvers 

PO Box 14 

Danvers MA 01923 

rotaryclubofdan-

vers@gmail.com 

Sheriffs Report::  Sheriff Brad Hunt collected money for a 

number of great causes including; Patriots win,  weather, yard 

work and future meetings.   

Birthdays:  Rick Gilmore and Ralph Ardiff  

Rotary Moment:  Brad H. mentioned a Rotary AP that can 

help you locate Rotary Clubs.  This is a great way to visit 

NEW clubs while on vacation or doing a make up. 

Raffle:  Teddy S. and Tom S. both picked a couple of non 

winners.   

THROW BACK THURSDAY 
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